
From: Betsy Hossenlopp <BetsyHossenlopp@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERSALLUSERS@sclpits.local

Date: 2/28/2018 10:00:06 AM
Subject: Successful SC Legislative Blood Drive

Thanks to the 27 registered blood donors for our February 14th annual SC Legislative blood drive.
We were able to provide 23 units of lifesaving blood to replenish blood supplies in our community.
Great Job!!
 
Betsy Hossenlopp BSN.RN.
South Carolina State Senate
Legislative Health Services Director
Gressette Senate Building
P.O. BOX 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Office 803-212-6175
Cell 803-223-4376
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